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The following is a summary of what we found during this inspection.  Further 

information about our findings is contained in the main body of this report. 

 

The service remains well-led, characterised by a robust management team that 

comprehensively understands the service's scope.  This leadership is further 

bolstered by a dedicated, passionate, and well-trained staff team committed to their 

respective roles.  The feedback from care staff working in this service was 

overwhelmingly positive.  

 

Transition planning for potential care receivers is thorough and involves collaborative 

efforts with multi-agency partners and family members right from the initial stages.  

This proactive approach ensures prospective care receivers are well-prepared to 

access the service. 

 

Care staff training, supervision, and appraisal are carried out in accordance with the 

Day Care Standards.  In addition, care staff undertake specialist training where 

necessary, such as delegated tasks as defined in the guidance issued by Family 

Nursing and Home Care. 

 

The assessment of care receivers' needs is thorough, and care is administered with 

a focus on dignity, respect, and warmth.  Examination of care receiver records 

revealed comprehensive planning and risk assessment, with a notable emphasis on 

addressing the communication needs of care receivers. 

 

 

Daily feedback is actively sought from care receivers regarding the activities they 

engage in.  This continuous input serves as valuable information for activity planning, 

allowing for a person-centred approach that considers each care receivers’ likes and 

dislikes. 

 

The Pharmacist Inspector reviewed the management of medicines in this service.  

This was found to be an area of good practice. 

SUMMARY OF INSPECTION FINDINGS 



 

 

Effective systems are in place to monitor health and safety and report adverse 

events and near misses.  These processes contribute to fostering a learning culture 

within this service and throughout the wider organisation. 

 

 
There were no areas for improvement identified during this inspection and an 

Improvement Plan has not been issued. 

 

 
The full report can be accessed from here. 

 
 
 
 

IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

https://carecommission.je/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/IR-Le-Geyt-20231027-Final.pdf

